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Thank You Note from Helen Boyle 
 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to express my thanks and appreciation on behalf of 

MCF to the Parents’ Association and the parents of BSB Sanlitun for organizing, 

sponsoring and supporting the MCF foundation in such an immensely generous way.  

 

Anyone that has knowledge of the idea of creating the cookbook cannot help but be 

impressed by the quality of how the project was undertaken and completed. The 

cookbook and its content was a very professional product and all credit to those 

involved in creating it. 

 

The funds that have been raised from the book's sale will go towards checkups that will 

take place on Friday 23rd June for 120 children. Just for the record, with completing 

these 120 children health checkups, MCF has provided a medical check-up for this 

particular school and this is the 3rd school that has been completed 

 

With the summer break almost upon us, I would like to wish everyone a happy and 

enjoyable holiday period and look forward to getting together with the parents in the 

new academic year. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Helen Boyle – MCF Founder & Director  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 


